
From: Beth Pearson  
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2023 12:30 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 2929 Plymouth Rd 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, I live at 2814 Briarcliff Street- just off of Prairie.The building- 2929 Plymouth Rd is 
at the intersection of Prairie and Plymouth. I am also a local business owner. I direct Arbor Psychology 
Group and have offices in two buildings on Plymouth Road- both next to/on the same side of the street as 
2929 Plymouth Rd.  I am writing both as a resident and a business owner.  
 
I am *very* concerned about the proposal for a drive-through bank on that corner. It is already extremely 
difficult to turn out of the subdivision at certain times of day. There are many school children and 
pedestrians who use that corner and the increased traffic is a significant safety concern. I strongly do not 
want that many cars coming into the neighborhood- especially when we already have so many banks in the 
area. 
 
I hope you will consider these comments and not move forward with a drive through credit union/bank at 
that location. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, Beth Pearson 
 
**********************************  
Beth Pearson 
Pronouns: she/her/hers (Why is this important?) 
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